To: ALL RESIDENTS & STAFF

From: ANDREW DUJON, President/Chief Executive Officer
RE: Culinary Dress Code, Lodge Renovation, & More
Date: March 13, 2025

Good afternoon,
| hope this finds you all doing well!

This week, we had some very exciting news when Bridgewater achieved 100% occupancy!
Congratulations to the team at Bridgewater; you have done a fantastic job growing the
business and enhancing the lives of our residents!

A few reminders to share today:

e The Culinary Committee established a dress code for each of our dining venues. It is
your responsibility to adhere to the dress code. Please be respectful of your neighbors
and our staff when coming to dine by adhering to the proper dress code. The most
recent dress code can be found on the portal;

e Please be cautious when you are driving within the community. Watch for people
backing out of their driveways or parking spaces and make a conscious effort to slow
down;

e The Lodge renovation is being pushed back due to a delay from our architect.
Construction may now start in May, depending on how quickly the City of Mount Dora
can process our permit;

e The remaining fencing at Lakeside is still pending permit approval. Upon receipt, the
contractor will get started;

e The City of Mount Dora will fix the sidewalk outside the Lodge, but unfortunately, they
cannot give us a date at this time. We will follow up with them again next week.

| was asked if there was a way for us to know how many of our residents are Veterans. Our
accounting database does have a field where we can track this information. Moving forward,
our Marketing team will request this information when a person is moving in; however, for
those already living here and are comfortable sharing this information, please contact Emma
Stockman to let her know the dates you served and your branch of service.

Have a wonderful day!
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